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April 14, 2016

Dear Parents, 
Attached is the field trip permission slip for our trip to the Detroit Zoo on May 19th.  I know it is over a month away, but chaperones need to have forms filled out and approved BEFORE they can be allowed to go on the trip.  So, please return the bottom portion of the permission slip by Friday, April 22nd.  If you would like to attend the trip, please bring the Volunteer and Chaperones History form to the office with a picture ID ASAP!!  If you have already done so in the past, you do not need to do this again.  The verification is good for a few years.  If you’re not sure whether you are on the approved list or not, please email me at stipane@dearbornschools.org and I will check for you.  I won’t have time to check at pick up or drop off, so please email me with questions.  I would like to have AT LEAST  10  parents chaperone this trip.  We only have room for 4 on the bus, so if you are willing to drive separately, please let me know (There is a $6.00 charge for parking at the zoo).  There will be a charge of $7.00 per chaperone after the first 2 that sign up and have turned in his/her paperwork.  So get your paperwork in early!!
Thanks,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Beth Stipanovich
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Yes!  _______________________ would love to chaperone the field trip. 
(your name)				(No siblings are able to ride the bus.)
I have turned in my Chaperone Verification paperwork.
I have NOT turned in my Chaperone Verification paperwork, but I will do so.
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